



March 29, 2016

Via Email

Shelley Murphy
Executive Project Director
Environmental Assessment Office
PO Box 9426 Stn Prov Govt
Victoria, BC V8W 9V1
Shelley.Murphy@gov.bc.ca

Dear Ms. Murphy:

## Re: Proposed Kutcho Project Environmental Assessment - Request to Withdraw

I am writing in response to your letter dated February 26, 2016, requesting an update on the proposed Kutcho Project and advising of the Environmental Assessment Office's intention to terminate the current environmental assessment (EA).

There is currently no ongoing work on the Project and there is no further work planned at this time. In light of this, we request that the Kutcho Project be withdrawn from the EA process.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

**Gregg Bush** 

President and CEO Kutcho Copper Corp.